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Circular No. SIS Juwaiza/199/2025-2026      28/03/2025 

INFORMATION TO THE NEWLY ADMITTED STUDENTS (2025-26) 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Sharjah Indian School, Juwaiza. 

At the outset, we welcome the student and parent community of Sharjah Indian School to the New 

Academic Year 2025-2026. We thank you for the confidence placed upon us in keeping your beloved 

ones with us for their academic progress. We assure all our supports in maintaining the confidence 

throughout the years to come. 

Kindly note the following: 

• You can collect the study materials as per the schedule given below: (Please click on the link) 

https://sisjuwaiza.com/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/BOOK-UNIFORM-DISTRIBUTION-FOR-2025-

2026.pdf  

• Please verify the textbooks with the list provided before leaving the campus after collection of 

the books.  

• Your child will be added in the WhatsApp group of the class on 08/04/2025. If not done, please 

communicate to us through vp@sisjuwaiza.com  

• Classes will begin for the newly admitted students on Thursday, 10/04/2025. The exact pick-up 

drop-off timings should be obtained from the conductors / drivers after 08/04/2025. However, 

parents are required to bring child on 10/04/2025 at 9.30 am. Kindly refer to the reopening 

circular from the link below: 

https://sisjuwaiza.com/wp-content/uploads/2025/03/School-Reopening-Circular-for-Academic-Year-

2025-2026.pdf  

• Orientation for the parents for the newly admitted students will be held in the school, as per the 

following schedule: (On Thursday, 10/04/2025) 

 

Grades Time Meeting with Venue 

6 to 9 
9.30 am to 10.30 am Principal and SLT Auditorium 

10.30 am to 11.30 am Supervisors / Teachers Various venues 

1 to 5 
9.30 am to 10.30 am Supervisors / Teachers Various venues 

10.30 am to 11.30 am Principal and SLT Auditorium 

 

• All students are required to wear the regular school uniforms, which are currently used. Our 

school is changing the pattern of uniforms from the month of September 2025. 

 

 

With every good wish, 

 
 
 
MOHAMMED AMEEN 

PRINCIPAL 
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